
   

 
 

AJS Cir No. 08/AY 2024-2025/November     28th November 2024 

 

 

Subject: Eid Al Etihad Holiday Circular 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School! 

We are pleased to inform you that the Eid Al Etihad holiday will take place from December 02 

to December 03, 2024. Classes will resume on December 04, 2024. 

We wish you and your family a joyous celebration.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best regards,   

 

AJS Administration 


